
COVID-19 Update 4/07/2020 
On the advice of our insurance broker and management company, the Meadow 

Hill Executive Board has adopted the following policies and provides the 

following notices, effective immediately: 

• Until further notice, the Clubhouse and Hollister House are closed to all 

events, rentals, meetings, and individual resident use. CAI may continue to use 

the Hollister House for up to three individuals at a time. 
 

• Until further notice, the Pool will remain closed. 
 

• Until further notice, the following additional facilities will be closed: Tennis 

Courts, Shuffleboard Court, and Horseshoe Court. The following will remain 

open: Community Gardens and Stable. 
 

• Please maintain a safe distance, at least 6’, from Meadow Hill Staff and 

contractors. 
 

• If there is an emergency which requires Meadow Hill Staff or contractors to 

enter your unit, please maintain a safe distance from them. If you or anyone in 

your unit have symptoms of COVID-19 or are quarantined in your unit because 

of symptoms, contact with others, recent travel, etc. let our staff, contractors, 

or Imagineers know before we need to enter your unit. In any case, the staff 

will not enter any unit except for true maintenance emergencies. 
 

• Committees must not meet in person without board approval’. Contact the 

President or any member of the Board for assistance in setting up a Video and 

Phone-In meeting. 
 

• Going forward, we are planning on conducting Video and Phone-In Board 

Meetings, with an opportunity for all owners to attend. 
 

• If the Board deems it appropriate, we may also conduct the June Executive 

Board Election via absentee voting. 

We will be in touch when we have further updates. 

The Executive Board. 


